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Dear Solar Community:
 
By any measurement, the California Solar Initiative (CSI) program in PG&Eʼs service area has been a
success. On behalf of PG&E, I would like to extend my appreciation to all of you who contributed to the CSI
programʼs accomplishments.  Your individual commitment has played a major role in developing a more
sustainable PV industry and made solar a reality for many PG&E customers.
 
Please be aware that PG&E will not be accepting any new CSI General Market Residential PV applications
as our Waitlist closed at 5:00 p.m., Thursday, May 2, 2013. PG&E will also not guarantee that Waitlisted
Residential PV applications will receive CSI incentives in the future.  Applications on the Waitlist will be
notified individually if there are incentives available.  The Waitlist closure only applies to Residential PV
applications and does not apply to Non-Residential PV applications.
 
Please note, Table 1 of the CSI General Market Budget Report and PG&Eʼs Daily Budget Report, available
on the California Solar Statistics website, shows incentive budget remaining in our residential sector.
However, the presence of "Remaining Funds" for a given Program Administrator does not mean that funds
are available to incentivize additional applications. The "Remaining Funds" are dedicated to meeting
existing PBI incentive commitments, which may be greater than forecasted due to higher than expected
performance.
The end of PG&Eʼs Residential CSI program is a sign of success! Since 2007, the Residential Program has
assisted over 51,000 homeowners to install solar in PG&Eʼs service area.  The Programʼs success
demonstrates Californiansʼ commitment to solar energy and to transforming the solar market.

Thank you for all your efforts to make the CSI program successful.
 
Sincerely,
 

Kim Ngo |Senior Program Manager, California Solar Initiative

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

245 Market St, San Francisco, CA 94105

Direct: 415.973.0661
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